Customer Notice

Due to recent changes mandated by the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Kingdom
Telephone Company must raise its local rates to $14.00 per month. Effective June 1, 2013,
Kingdom'’s local rate will increase from $10.00 to $14.00 per month for residential service and
from $11.75 to $14.00 per month for business service. It is essential for Kingdom to foliow the
FCC'’s order or the Company will lose Federal High Cost Loop (HCL) -Universal Service Fund
support. The USF program is essential to ensuring that rural consumers continue to have
access to high quality networks and affordable service. See our website

www. kingdomtelco.com for additional information.




